Mr Jia Chunwang Jianchazhang

Supreme People's Procurator,

Zuigao renmin Jianchayuan

Beijing 100726

People's Republic of China

……… September 2006 
Dear Mr Chunwang,
I am writing to congratulate you on the adoption of the code of conduct prohibiting the use of torture by the police, of which I have been informed by FIACAT (International Federation of ACAT).  This code demonstrates the determination of the Chinese authorities to combat this scourge which is unfortunately widespread in your country.  I hope that this code will not be a vain effort and that it will be accompanied by specific provisions to ensure that it is properly implemented.

With this in mind, I urge you to:

· provide specific instruction on the code to all police officials;

· set up an independent body with visiting rights to detention centres to monitor implementation of the code's provisions;

· order impartial inquiries following complaints of torture carried out by police officials;

· provide compensation for torture victims;

· penalise those who practise torture;

· review the trials of people convicted on the basis of confessions obtained by torture.

Thank you in advance for taking action on my request.

Yours sincerely,

	
	Jméno
	Adresa
	Podpis
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